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Ref. No. MU/T&P/2024/                                                                                 Dated:-………..                         

To, 

……………………………………. 

……………………………………. 

……………………………………. 

 

Sub: - Internship/Industrial Training/Apprentice/Project Work Recommendation Letter. 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Monad University is an autonomous body promulgated through an Act No.23 of 2010 of the Government of 

Uttar Pradesh. This has been published in its official Gazette on October 12, 2010. A letter of authorization 

from Government of Uttar Pradesh has also been issued on January 11, 2011. Subsequently, Monad 

University has come into existence and has started its operations. The University is further recognized by the 

UGC under u/s 2(f) of the UGC Act 1956.  

The following are other recognitions: 

•  The Monad University is a member of Association of Indian Universities. 

• The Monad University is approved by the Bar Council of India (BCI). 

• The Monad University is approved by the National Council for Teacher Education (NCTE), 

Govt. of India. 

• Then Monad University is approved by the Pharmacy Council of India (PCI). 

The University has made it mandatory for each student to undergo Industrial Training/Apprentice/Project 

Work in any reputed organization. It is in this reference, I am writing the letter to you. 

 

      This is to certify that Mr./Ms./Mrs.…..…………..…….S/O, D/O Shri…………………………..is 

studying in the University in (Programme)………………………….. (Branch)……………………, 

Enrollment No………………... You are requested kindly to accept his/her candidature for the said training 

under your esteemed Organization. The Internship/Industrial Training/Apprentice/Project Work needs to be 

carried out under the supervision of experts for about four weeks/six weeks /six months/one year, depending 

on the need and priority area suggested by your organization.  

Thanking you in anticipation.                                                                              

            

                                                                                                                Yours Sincerely, 

         

                                                                                                                   (Vikas Kumar Tyagi)  

                                                                                                                    Head-Training & Placement 

 

 

 


